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2015 CALENDAR 

This is to inform the University Community that the 2015 Calendar of the University 

Advancement Centre is now available for collection. 

The Vice Chancellor, Prof I.F Adewole, FAS, has directed that the Calendar should 

be distributed to every member of staff and should be displayed in all major offices in 

the University. 

All Heads of Department and Directors of Institutes and Units are hereby requested   

to send representatives to the University Advancement Office to collect the 

Calendars. 

Representatives are expected to come along with a list of staff and offices in their 

Departments/Units/Directorates. 

The deadline for the collection of the Calendars is close of business on Friday, 13 

February, 2015.   

Thank you. 

 

 
O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


